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Dear Mr. Liggett:

We have reviewed your application to downhole commingle production from the Basin Dakota and Blanco
Mesaverde pools in the following well:

Rincon Unit Well No. 171M
1645’ FSL, 1775’ FEL, Section 21, T-27N, R-6W
Rio Arriba County, NM

Allocation factors are:

Formation Gas 0il
Blanco Mesaverde 10% 0%
Basin Dakota 90% 100%

Your application is hereby approved as submitted effective May 8, 1995.

If you have any questions regarding this correspondence, please contact Ray Hager at (505) 599-6366.

Sincerely,
&l Juane Spencar

Duane Spencer
Chief, Branch of Reservoir Management
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